
 

CITY COUNCIL MEMORANDUM 

 

FROM: The Office of the City Manager DATE: June 23, 2025 

SUBJECT:      Discuss process and timeline for consideration of short-term rental 
regulations 

PRESENTER: Cori Reaume, Planning Director 

 
SUMMARY:  
 
The purpose of this item is to discuss a proposed timeline for next steps prior to 
consideration of a short-term rental program.  
 
GENERAL DESCRIPTION:  
 
At the June 9, 2025 City Council Work Session, a tentative timeline was provided which 
indicated possible consideration of short-term rental regulations by the Planning & Zoning 
Commission in July. At this time, staff will propose an alternative route that includes 
additional opportunity for public comment.  
 
A timeline with key dates and next steps will be presented at the meeting. 
 


